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 Extended 

June 2022 I am Brianna Jafek and I have done 4-H for 8 years and am now a leader. I 
am excited to intern here over the summer! I have experience in swine, 
poultry, rabbits, sheep and beef on the animal side and shooting sports as 
well! I am going to Gillette College for an Agricultural Business degree 
and may expand into a bachelors in the same field after I get my 
associates. This program has influenced my life and enjoyed my years as a 
member! I cannot wait to spend this summer with this spectacular 
community! -Brianna Jafek  
 
Hello everyone.  My name is Katie Hudson. I am one of the Summer 
Interns this year. I am super excited to continue working with you all. I am 
currently working on getting my degree in Creative Writing and am trying 
to figure out what to do from there. I have been a part of 4-H for 4 years 
now and loved every minute of it. 4-H has grown me as a person and has 
helped me to reach heights that I never thought I could.  I can’t wait to 
work with you all this summer!                  
Katie Hudson 
 
Hi! My name is Meghan Hanson, and I have been involved with 4H since 
I was twelve. In my time as a member I dabbled in many project areas but 
my favorite were Fabric and Fashion, Horse, and Poultry. I will never 
forget all of the amazing leaders that helped me learn and grow as a 4H 
member and into the person that I am today. I am so thankful for all of the 
lessons, experiences, and opportunities that this program has given me as a 
member and I can’t wait to give back to this wonderful community as an 
intern. 
Meghan Hanson 
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Sunday Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

   1 

Rabbit ID’s Due 

to the Exten-

sion    Office by  

5:00 pm 

4-H  

Enrollment 

Due 

Camp  

Registration 

Due 

Pig Sheep and 

Goat Owner-

ship Deadline  

2 3 4 

5 6 

Monday Night  

Rodeo 

Wrangler Arena 

5:00pm 

7 

Magazine and 

Newspaper Art 

Cottonwood  

10:00am 

8 

4-H 101 

Ponderosa Rm 

5:30 pm 

9 

County Shoot 

Shot Gun 

GGC 

10 11  

County Shoot 

Archery and 

Air 

Wright AG  

Complex 

12 

County Shoot 

Rifle, Pistol, 

Muzzleloader  

Bishops Range 

13 

Monday Night  

Rodeo 

Wrangler Arena 

5:00pm 

14 15 

Tagging info 

due to the Fair 

Office 

16 

Presentation 

Contest 

Cottonwood Rm 

2:00pm 

 

17 

Paint with Wool 

Ponderosa Rm 

2:00pm 

18 

19 20 

 

21 22 23 24 25 

Progress Show 

Kluz Arena 

26 27 

Monday Night  

Rodeo 

Wrangler Arena 

5:00pm 

Mosaic Madness 

Cottonwood Rm 

9:00am 

 

28 29 30   

Livestock Fit and Show Clinic 

Clover Corrals 4:00pm 

Sewing Conference 

Beginning Cake 

Conference  

6:00pm-8:00pm 

Showcase  

Showdown 

4-H Camp 

Advanced Cake  

Conference  

6:00pm-8:00pm 



Sunday Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 9 

10 11 

Fair Entry  

Deadline  

11:59 pm 

12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 

 

 

31 

25 

Cat Vaccine 

Record Due to the 

Fair Office 

26 27 28 29 

 

30 

Cloverbud Camp 

Static Tag Pick Up 

Static Tag Pick Up Campbell County Fair 
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May 9th, 2022  

AMERICAN PLEDGE:  Led by Meghan  

4-H PLEDGE: Led by Amanda  

SECRETARY’S REPORT:  Minutes were approved the minutes as printed.  

TREASURER’S REPORT:  Jody reported that the council has $30,052.69 in the checking account and 
$1,758.35 in the savings account.  Meghan moved to approve the treasurers report, Amanda second it, and 
motion passes. The $10,000 was moved into the liability account to the Wyoming State 4-H Foundation.    

OLD BUSINESS: There was a group that got together to redo the goals and scoring sheet for the Record 
Books.  These new sheets will be published in the newsletter.  

SPECIAL REQUESTS:  The Wool Judging team requested money to cover their registration fees and hotel 
charges for the state contest for 4 kids and their coach.  Amanda moved to approve the request, Jody second 
it, and motion passes.  The Wool Judging team also reported that they made $584.61 for the Farmer’s Mar-
ket in December and $681.01 on their Valentine's Day Baskets they sold. Those funds also went towards ex-
penses for state contest.  Clover Express requested they be allowed to do concessions on Saturday at County 
Shoot and Blue Ribbon requested they be allowed to do concessions on Sunday and County Shoot.  Funds 
will be used towards camp.  Meghan moved to approve both club’s requests, Amanda second it, and motion 
passes.  

KIM & CELESTE:  Showcase Showdown is coming up the same week as camp; T-shirts will be coming as 
well. Sewing Conference deadline is May 18th. Summer Day Camp is almost full, and staff has been hired. 
There are only a few more shooting sports practices to get cards signed off.  Summer Interns have been 
hired; Katie Hudson, Megan Hanson, Brianna Jafek. 4-H Camp is coming up soon and preparation is taking 
place.  Horse Summer events are scheduled; check the newsletter for more information.  Fair will be here 
before we know it and lots of meetings and preparation has begun for it as well.  The Livestock Committee 
has a couple of upcoming activities to note and are posted in the newsletter.  Make sure you are aware of all 
of the deadlines for any projects and animal meetings/ownerships/taggings.  

Meghan moved to adjourn the meeting.   

PRESENT:  Amanda Andreen, Jody Fenster, Celeste Hayden, Kim Fry, Sandi Snyder, Megan Davies  

Respectfully submitted by:  Amanda Andreen, 4-H Council Secretary  
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